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COVID-19 STATEMENT 

 

Following public health guidelines on hygiene and physical distancing is the key to safe working in the 

context of Covid-19. Each member of the University community has a responsibility to take steps to halt 

the spread of Covid-19 and must take personal responsibility for their actions during this period. All 

clubs and societies must adhere to the latest public health advice (See: HSE guidelines) and guidance 

from the University. 

  

Anyone who exhibits cold or flu-like symptoms should not come on campus or attend an event/activity 

or trip. They should contact their GP and follow their direct advice. 

  

The guidance below covers general hygiene and public health guidance, and how it will be implemented 

on the Maynooth University campus. 

  

Hand, Respiratory and General Hygiene 

Clubs/societies should ensure that they are familiar with and follow hand, respiratory and general 

hygiene guidance and advice. 

  

Essential hygiene practices: 
• Wash your hands frequently with soap and warm water 

• If soap and water are not available, then use an alcohol based hand sanitiser 

• Always wash your hands after you have been to the bathroom and before you touch door 

handles 

• Cover all coughs and sneezes with a tissue or the crook of your elbow 
• Dispose of all used tissues in a bin 

https://www2.hse.ie/coronavirus/


• Do not touch your face with your hands, wipe your nose, chew your fingernails, etc. 

 

Physical Distancing 

Every effort should be made to ensure that physical distancing is maintained by everyone while on 

campus and/or attending an event/activity/trip, at the minimum distance between individuals as 

specified in government advice. This is currently specified as 2m. The University is putting in place 

measures to assist in this across departments and offices, but individuals must also take personal 

responsibility for following this advice. 

  

 

Face Coverings 

The use of face coverings, such as washable cloth masks, is currently mandatory on public transport, and 

recommended by government for use in populated public spaces, such as supermarkets. It is strongly 

advised, however, that use of a facemask does not at all diminish the essential need for physical 

distancing and good hygiene practices. 

HSE advice on use of face coverings is available here.   

 

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/aac74c-guidance-on-safe-use-of-face-coverings/
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